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The New York State Insurance Department has activated its Disaster Hotline to assist

consumers with insurance questions following the wind storm that caused extensive

property damage over the weekend in the New York City metropolitan area.  Here's the link: 

http://www.ins.state.ny.us/press/2010/p1003152.htm
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